
Regional Ecosystems
Hi Land for Wildlife participants! 
Join me on Saturday the 11 March for the first Land for Wildlife get together in 
2023. This event is open to those wishing to join the program and will be a good 
opportunity to meet other landowners who are already on their LfW journey.
Our hosts will be Bruce and Maureen McCulloch. We will be meeting at their property at 57 Benian Road, 
The Palms.

Parking is available on the property, please follow the signs. If you need to get away early you may need to 
park on the side of the road.

Please bring your own chair for the first session of the day.

The topic for the day will be Regional Ecosystems. 
No doubt you will have heard environment types 
mention regional ecosystems. The objective of the day 
is to demystify this enigmatic phrase and engage in a 
practical exploration and demonstration of the features 
which contribute to defining a vegetation community.

Please by RSVP to myself by the 9th March, 2023. There 
is a limit of 20 people for the morning so respond early.

Wear sturdy shoes, long pants and a hat. 

Please feel free to distribute this invitation amongst 
your networks.

I do hope you can join us.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Sprecher 
ENVIRONMENT OFFICER - PARTNERSHIP PROGRAMS, 
ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING

Phone: 5481 0634 
Mobile: 0447 051 329 
Email: paul.sprecher@gympie.qld.gov.au

Program

8:00am Cuppa and a mingle.

8:30am Introductions and 
housekeeping

8:40am Regional Ecosystems – 
What are they? 
And what do they mean? 
Are they on my place?

9.30am Field walk with Marc Russell 
looking at the rocky outcrops 
which occur on the 
McCulloch property and 
investigating how these 
geological features influence 
the surrounding soil and 
vegetation.

12:00pm  Finish


